Announcement Sheet
March 22, 2012
136th School Day

National Honor Society members who are helping with the Meadowbrook 5k will have a meeting at Meadowbrook tomorrow at 5:00.

The Art Supply drive was a huge success!  Over 400 items were collected throughout the school.  Ms. Wyatt’s first perior collected the most items, and will be rewarded on Friday.

Prom guest sheets are in the front office and must be completed and turned in to the office no later than Friday, April 13th.

Seniors, please remember that ALL PARTS of the Haywood County Schools Foundation Scholarship application are due to the counseling center tomorrow.  If you have ANY questions, please see your counselor as soon as possible!

Underclassmen Spring Portraits will be taken today in the Student Lobby.  Please check with your teachers or the front office for appointment times.  

There will be mandatory HOSA meeting this afternoon in D-5.  Make plans to attend this meeting if you were unable to attend this morning’s meeting.

Rising Seniors - please be aware that you MAY sign up for Auto 1 and Criminal Justice 1 even thoughthey are not on your registration sheet.  This is a result of changes made at the state level.

Please dismiss the Boys Tennis Team at 2:05 today.

Attention! Anyone interested in kayaking, zip-lining, white water rafting and much more in Costa Rica JUNE of 2013:  There is an important meeting in A2, Mrs. Roseboom's room AFTER school on MONDAY, March 26th. If you have not signed up there is still room on the trip! See Mrs. Birthright or Mrs. Roseboom for more information.

Guidance Dept. Announcement: (Please read these to your classes, especially seniors)

Don't forget to check your Senior Newsletter for a number of other scholarship opportunities with quickly approaching deadlines!
Additional copies of this newsletter are available in the guidance office.

TEACHERS:

CAFETERIA:  March 19-March 23
1st Lunch    Henson and Burnette
2nd Lunch    Warren and Acquaviva
3rd Lunch    Allen and Goodwin

State Health Plan Annual Enrollment will be from March 19-30.  Make sure you check your email for information.
